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TO:  Finance Advisory and Audit Committee of Town of Loxahatchee Groves 

FROM: Francine Ramaglia, Town Manager 

DATE: June 25, 2024  

SUBJECT: Swearing in of Frederick Hoo as a committee member  

 

Background:  

Former FAAC chairperson Lisa El-Ramey is no longer a member of the FAAC, based on Town Council’s 

direction that committee members can only serve on one board or committee, unless one of the bodies 

was an ad hoc committee. Ms. El-Ramey is a member of the Planning and Zoning Board. Mayor Kane 

has named Frederick Hoo, to the vacated seated.  

Frederick Hoo will be sworn in as a committee member. 

Recommendation: 

Town Clerk administers the Oath of Office. 

 

 


